
THE STONEY FAMILY AND PARKS VICTORIA 
Cordially invite you and your family to a BBQ lunch to celebrate the rebuilding of the  

Bluff Hut 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Photo taken by Andrew Chapman 

The new hut is finished and will be officially opened by  
Mr Bruce Esplin, (Victoria’s Emergency Services Commissioner). 

 
M.C. for the day will be Jed Cullican.  Jed worked on the new hut as a volunteer and has had a long 
association with the Bluff. 

Our thanks are extended to all our generous sponsors. 

We acknowledge the major sponsors: ARB, SILCAR, Mr David Muir, Chum Creek Sawmills.  There 
were many other donations too numerous to mention.  Thank you. 

Thank you also to our many volunteers, with a special acknowledgement of the support from the 
members of the Victorian High Country Huts Association (VHCHA). 

Date: 16 November 2008 

Time Midday refreshments for 12.30pm opening, followed by lunch and fellowship  
BBQ lunch supplied 

BYO Chair or blanket and liquid refreshments 

RSVP Please RSVP for catering (very important by Wednesday the 12th of November) 

 Graeme and Wendy Stoney, tel 5777 5766, stoneyofstockyardck@bigpond.com  
 Chris Clarke, tel 5773-1222, cclarke@parks.vic.gov.au 

NOTE As parking on the road at the hut is limited, we would like people to share seats in their 4WD.  
When you RSVP please indicate whether you would like to drive and offer spare seats - or whether 
you would like to go with someone else.  We will match people and cars as closely as possible!  All 
care and no responsibility. 

T h i s  h a s  b e e n  a  t r u e  c o m m u n i t y  p r o j e c t .  


